Your Cycling Connection

HUB Langley Meeting Minutes - Apr 15, 2019

Date: Monday, Apr 15, 2019

Location: Murray Creek Room, Township of Langley Civic Facility
20338 — 65 Avenue, Langley, BC V2Y 3J1

Chair: Tony Bisig

Minutes: Mitchell Nurse

Attendees: Tony Bisig, Mitchell Nurse, Sarah Kikkert,

Stanley Yntema, Harold Ekkert.
1. Meeting called to order at 19:00.
2. Welcome and introductions.
3. Minutes of March 2019 adopted.
4. Mitch to upload minutes to HUB wiki page.

5. Subdivision and Development Servicing Bylaw - Tony sent in responses from
Geraldine/Mitch/Gavin (HUB HQ) to Township engineering about a week after the
meeting. Haven’t heard back from them yet.

6. 20 in 20 Infrastructure Challenge 2019. Township completed 14 of 20 fixes last year.
Andrew from HUB HQ hasn’t heard back from either the Township or City of Langley to
see if they will be participating in this years challenge. Tony also emailed the City but
hasn’t received a response. Tammy (Township Engineering) asked Tony for a list of
possible fixes before committing (did not send) to the challenge and no official
commitment has been made yet.

7. Social Rides - Sarah rode through a lot streets in Willoughby to select a route. The
plan is to organize the first ride for Sunday, June 2nd. It will be advertised through HUB’s
Facebook page and My North Langley.



8. MEC Century Ride May 16. MEC has requested a presence from HUB to take place
at the Century Ride from 8 am - 3 pm. Several committee members has expressed an
interest to volunteer. Tony inquired about what the committee can offer but hasn’t heard
back yet.

9. Prospera Gran Fondo July 15 - Coordinator Jen Wolowic has reached out to see if our
committee can participate in the Gran Fondo. Tony will follow up with what might be
involved. They may want volunteers for set up and take down in exchange for potential
support.

10. Metro Vancouver Video - Got scrubbed again due to weather. They plan on
interviewing Tammy (Township Engineering).

11. Yorkson Creek Middle School Bike Festival - They are planning a date for mid May.
Bike helmet fitting is a possible event. They contacted all the bike shops to see what
they can provide. They are checking with HUB to see what courses can be offered but
unsure of funding sources (Learn 2 Ride or Ride the Road). Tony will see about
borrowing a bus for kids to try the bike rack.

12. Meeting adjourned at 20:00.

13. Next meeting to take place on Tuesday, May 21st, 2019 at 19:00.



